
Dear Clerks, 

 

 
I am a resident at 159 Knapton Drive, and I am very concerned about the height of the above ground 

parking structure and the proximity of what will become an arterial road right behind my property 

line.  Depending on the height of the parking structure, this will be a huge eyesore.  I don't want to look 

out my kitchen window and see a huge concrete block. 

 

Furthermore, I don't cherish the idea of the road at the northwest quadrant of the mall being moved to the 
planned location.  The plan has it running right behind our backyards.  Not acceptable.  It will be 

extremely busy AND noisy. 

 

Mike McGhee 

159 Knapton Drive 

Newmarket 

 


